Learn More:

Under the guidance of Dr.

Beth Bukoski, our School
of Education Capstone
team is hosting a focus
group on the presence of
diverse images on
Federal Law Enforcement
Social Media. We are
looking for five
undergraduate students
to be part of our project.
This is alhour
commitment with a $25
gift ca rthose

selected.
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Questions? Email Reena Desai at
RDesai@FBl.gov



